
 
 

 
RESTRICTED ACCESS NOTICE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
The Nassau Container Port wishes to advise the general public that as it monitors information 
provided by the Bahamas Ministry of Health and the World Health Organization concerning 
COVID-19, it will, until further notice, continue to operate its entry gates at its usual hours 
of 8 am to 4 pm; and its office from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
   
The Public is further advised that the Nassau Container Port has implemented precautionary 
measures to protect the public and all persons working at the Nassau Container Port and the 
Gladstone Freight Terminal during this time of heightened concern and awareness surrounding 
COVID-19.   
 
We hereby advise that only one person per transaction will be permitted to enter the port facility 
and GFT for the purpose of conducting business.  All service providers will require a temporary 
contractor’s pass/TWIC to enter the facilities. 
 
Truckers will not be permitted access into the Break Bulk Terminal without a Bahamas Customs 
release, and must remain outside the port facility or GFT until provided with a release from the 
consignee, which must be presented at the Gate along with other necessary IDs. 
 
Children under 17 are not permitted on the Port Facility. 
 
Thank you for your support during this time as we work together to limit the spread of COVID-
19. 
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